
KIRKSHAWS CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

CHRISTMAS AROUND THE WORLD! 

18th, 19th & 20th December 2023 

We are delighted to be able to invite you to join us for our Christmas show this year; CHRISTMAS AROUND 

THE WORLD. 

As always, we will try to ensure every family gets the chance to purchase at least 2 tickets.  Space in the 

hall is limited, but we will work with you to make sure tickets are shared out fairly. 

From Monday 4th December everyone will have the chance to buy 2 TICKETS PER FAMILY for one of the 

performances.  You will have more than a week to secure these, before we put all remaining tickets on 

general sale.  From Wednesday 13th December we will allow anyone to buy additional tickets until they 

are sold out and we will not limit the number of tickets you can buy at that point. 

• Adult Ticket - £3.00 

• Child Ticket - £1.00 

Tickets will be on sale from the school office.  Pupils can bring the tear off slip below and their ticket money 

to the school office, where they can purchase their family’s tickets.  Alternatively, parents and carers may 

wish to visit the school office themselves to make sure no mistakes are made or tickets lost.  

18th DECEMBER 

• Doors open for Show at 1.15pm 

• Performance starts at 1.30pm 

19th & 20th DECEMBER 

• Doors open for Show at 9.30am 

• Performance starts at 9.45am 

DRESS CODE 

Each class will be given separate instructions as to costumes, etc.  Class teachers will share this information 

with you. 

 

Please complete the tear off slip below to help us manage sales. 

 

 

KIRKSHAWS CHRISTMAS AROUND THE WORLD 2023 

 

Tickets go on sale Monday 4th December.  2 tickets per family in the first instance. 

 

This order form should be completed and returned to school with your payment.  

 

Please select the performance you would like to attend and the number of tickets you wish to buy: 

 Adult ticket - £3.00 Child ticket - £1.00 

Monday 18th December (pm)   

Tuesday 19th December (am)   

Wednesday 20th December (am)   

 


